

Sample Letter to the Editor

[bookmark: _GoBack]Money is not speech and corporations are not people. During the week of March 10, everyday folks like you and me will get our chance to weigh in on this message and help restore our democracy. New Hampshire is joining the nationwide movement to overturn Citizens United, the U.S. Supreme Court decision which opened the flood gates of unlimited and undisclosed sums of money by corporations into our election process. Big money was seen in New Hampshire when outside groups – with their own agendas – spent five times as much in our elections as the candidates did themselves in the 2012 cycle. And that’s not right.

Next week over 50 communities in New Hampshire, including Salem, will get the opportunity to vote on an article which will call for our state legislature to write an amendment to overturn Citizens United. 16 states have already passed this amendment and now is the time to put pressure on our legislators and add New Hampshire’s name to the list. If you want an amendment that firmly establishes the people’s right to control campaign spending and ensure that we maintain a government of, by and for the people – not the superwealthy – vote for Article 12 on March 11.

